
From: 	 Hoover, William J. 
To: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) (SMO) 
Sent: 	 3/31/2011 7:54:57 AM 
Subject: 	 RE: Response to Congressman lssa letter 

Matt, 

Just let me know the time and room number. 

Thank you, 

Billy 

William J. Hoover 
Deputy Director 
Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms & Explosives 
0) 202-648-8710 

NOTICE: This electronic transmission is confidential and intended only for the person(s) to whom it is 
addressed. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail and destroy this 
message in its entirety (including all attachments). 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) [mailto:Matthew.Axelrod©usdoj.gov ] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 8:20 PM 
To: Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ); 	 ATF 	 ;; Burke, Dennis (USAAZ); Me!son, Kenneth E.; Hoover, William"; 
Burton, Faith (SMO); Gaston, Molly (SMO); Colborn, Paul P (SMO); Schmaler, Tracy (SMO); Wilkinson, Monty (OAG) (SMO); 
Weiner, Robert (ODAG) (SMO); 	DEA 
Subject: Response to Congressman Issa letter 

All, 

I think we need to meet tomorrow from 2:00 to 3:00 EST to discuss the Department's response to Congressman 
lssa's letter dated March 16, 2011. As I mentioned to some of you on the phone, 	 DP 

DP 
11'm hopeful that we can get a preliminary readout from the USAO and ATF on that tomorrow 

during the meeting. I'll have my assistant set up a call-in # for the folks in Arizona and will get a conference room here 
for everyone else. Thanks. 

Matt 

Matthew S. Axelrod 
Associate Deputy Attorney General 
Office of the Deputy Attorney General 
U.S. Department of Justice 
Desk (202) 305-0273 
Cell (202) 532-3087 
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